
Nursery to Reception  
 

Homework   
    
 

Write your name on a large piece of  
paper or card then use as many 
different things as you can to 

decorate it. Put glue on the lines and 
carefully add your decorations so we 
can still see your name. If you have 
a short name or you would like to, 

you could decorate 
both names.  

 

Use a paper plate or cut out a 
circle from card and design and 

collage you own paper plate 
face. What different materials 
can you use for the different 
parts of your face?  With a 

grown up, you could talk about 
your different features and what 

shapes they are.  

Hi everyone,  
Mrs Hodgkiss here, I 
am so excited to send 

you some home 
learning from Reception and even 

more excited to see you in 
September. I hope you enjoy 
these activities which are all 

about you!  

 
 Hello, my name is Miss 
Cox, I am going to be 
one of the Reception 

teachers. I hope you all 
have a lovely summer and I look 

forward to meeting you all in 
September. 

With your grown up, think of 5 facts 
about you, you could have a go at 
writing them yourself or drawing pictures 
to represent them or ask a grown up to 
write them for you. This could be the 
colour of your eyes or favourite colour or 
any other interesting facts about you!  

Choose 5 body parts and use a tape measure or  
an object to measure them with. Find out which is 

your longest and shortest body part. 

You can practise talking about this. For 
example: my hand is 10 buttons long!  

As we make some plans for our year 
together next year, we would love to 
know something you would like to do 
or learn in Reception. Ask your grown 

ups to email us with your ideas. 






